
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Thursday, 16th February 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
We reach the end of another enjoyable half-term! 
 
Keeping our children safe is of paramount importance at Lower Heath.  To support with this, children have had the NSPCC 
‘Speak Out Stay Safe’ workshop this week with Ms Vigon. They were introduced to ‘Buddy’, a green speech bubble who 
explains to children the importance of talking to someone if they are ever worried or unhappy. Please see the poster below 
should you need any support for you family. 
 
First week back after half term, we have the PD Day on Monday so school is closed. World Book Day takes place on 
Thursday, 2nd March – information about the day has been sent home this week. We look forward to taking part in 
everything ‘booky’ on that day. Due to the PD Day, Kingfisher and Skylark classes will have their PE coaching session 
moved to Friday, 3rd March. 
 
Parents’ evening booking forms were sent home this week. We’d love to welcome you all to school to find out how your 
children are doing.  In a recent parents’ survey, you requested more information about how to support your                                    
children with maths learning. As a result, Mr Holt-Williams is hosting and information session on 8th March for                                     
parents of children in years 1-3. We will be telephoning all parents who have children in these year groups                                            
to find out which session is best for you – 3:30pm or 5pm - and to explain a little more about what it is for.                                          
We look forward to seeing you then. 
 
Thank you to those who have contacted me, asking after Miss Spain. Unfortunately, she remains unwell                                             
so will not be back after half term. 
 
Enjoy your half term break! 
 

Helen Reynolds 

Headteacher 

CELEBRATION AWARD WINNERS 

UPCOMING EVENTS 

Happy Birthday to: 
 
Franky and Mr Davies who had 
birthdays this week! 
 

Congratulations to this week’s Headteacher 
Award winners, who are:  
 

Robin Class: Darcie 
Skylark Class: Amira and Charlie 
Kingfisher Class: Finley and Leyla D 
Owl Class: Corey and Mia 

Click here to view our upcoming events. 
Events at a glance: 
 

• Collaboration Day: 17th February 

• PD Day: 27th February  

• Back to school: 28th February 

• World Book Day: 2nd March 

• TTRS and Numbots workshop: 8th 
March 

• Parent coffee morning: 9th March 

• TTRS relaunch: 10th March 

• Family Bingo: 22nd March 

• School discos: 30th March 

• Break up: 31st March 
 
Click here to view our term dates. 
 

NEWS 

Click here to view what our children have 
been up to recently. 
 

 
 

WORSHIP This half term will focus on our value of Respect. 
This week, we reminded ourselves of all the  
learning we have done this half term and shared  
the bible story of Daniel and the Lion’s Den. 
After half term, we will begin looking at Faith and  
Trust. 
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